
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

THIS DOCUMENT IS IMPORTANT AND REQUIRES YOUR IMMEDIATE 

ATTENTION. If you are in any doubt about the action to be taken you 

should consult your stockbroker, bank manager, solicitor, accountant, 

relationship manager or other professional adviser immediately. This 

letter is available in languages other than English and copies can be 

obtained at www.ishares.com or requested by calling 0845 357 7000 

(UK number) (please refer to the website for international phone 

numbers) 

17th October 2024 

 

To:  Shareholders of iShares € Corp Bond ESG Paris-Aligned Climate UCITS ETF 
(ISINs: IE000ZX8CQG2; IE000SE6KPV2);  (the “Sub-Fund”) 

Dear Shareholder, 

The Directors of iShares III plc (the “Company”) wish to advise you that 

there will be an enhancement to the Sub-Fund’s benchmark index with 

effect on or around the 1st November 2024 (the “Effective Date”).  

 

The change being made will not have a material adverse effect on the 

manner in which your investment is managed. You are not required to do 

anything as a result of this notification. 

 

A new version of the Company’s prospectus and Key Investor Information 

Document (KIID) or Key Information Document (KID) as applicable will be 

published on or as soon as possible after the Effective Date, subject to the 
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approval of the Central Bank of Ireland and will be available on 

www.ishares.com.  

 

Changes to the Sub-Fund’s benchmark  

The enhancements will aim to improve the current optimization process of 

the benchmark and minimise the tracking error relative to its parent index, 

the Bloomberg Euro Corporate Index, while continuing to weight its 

constituents to exceed the standards for the EU Paris-Aligned benchmark 

(“PAB”). The standards for PABs are set out in the Commission Delegated 

Regulation (EU) 2020/1818.  

 

Costs 

There is not expected to be any transaction costs borne by the Sub-Fund 

as a result of the changes. 

 

Further information 

Please contact info@ishares.com if you have any queries concerning the 

change to the Company. 
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Yours faithfully 

 

____________________ 

Director  

for and on behalf of iShares III plc 
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